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Dear Members of the Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources:

After following the work of the Oregon Air Quality Initiative I am writing to ask you to pass 
SB 1508 to more adequately fund our State’s efforts to assure clean air for its residents.  
Without adequate funding the work of the Initiative cannot be realized.

At the same time you must NOT pass SB 1541.  This bill appears to be an end run by industry 
interests that attempts to undo the balanced work of the Air Quality Initiative.  If you wish to 
provide real oversight to clean up some of our state’s most dangerous pollution, this is not the 
way forward. It is not the kind of balanced approach that will lead to the kind of improvements 
in air quality that our state deserves.

Sincerely,
Linda Nettekoven
2018 SE Ladd Ave
Portland, OR 97214
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